
LAWRENCE TOWNSHIP ZONING COMMISSION PUBLIC HEARING AND MEETING 

April 3, 2023 

Public Hearing was called to order at 7:05 p.m. by Chairman Patrick Kline. 

 

The members in attendance: Patrick Kline, Mark Scott, Joe Hafer, Sally Storad and Roxanne Kane. Trustee Don 

Ackerman and Zoning Inspector Ron Weekley were also present. Bill Woodward of the BZA, present.  Terri 

Davis, member of the public, was also present. 

 

Chairman Patrick Kline explained the change process as since 4/4/2021. No objections from the public, Bill 

Woodward and Terri Davis. Motion to close the public hearing was made by Kane and seconded by Storad. All 

in favor. Closed at 7:11 pm. 

Regular meeting then took place. Kane made a motion to approve February 6, 2023 meeting minutes, 

seconded by Scott, all approved. Hafer made a motion to approve March 6, 2023 meeting minutes, seconded 

by Kane, all approved. 

  

Trustee Ackerman informed that there is a lot going on in the Township. Summer help starts this week. Health 

Board advisory meeting coming up regarding dilapidated homes along with County Health Department septic 

requirement issues. 

 

Weekley spoke about the variance hearing to be held for the Dollar General on April 19 and the Conditional 

use hearing to be held on April 24. 

Kane motion to adjourn at 8:11 p.m., Scott 2nd, all approved. 

The next Zoning Commission meeting is scheduled for Monday, May 8, 2023 at the Lawrence Township 

Building at 7:00 p.m.  

Respectfully, 

 

 

Martina Mann 


